
Club Meeting Minutes 
October 5, 2023 

Held at the FW Botanical Gardens 

 

President Kevin Guiles called the meeting to order at 7:00pm. There 
were 29 in person members, 2 members joined us via ZOOM and we 
had 2 guests!  
 
Walter presented the financial report which was also approved. There 
were no minutes from the September club pizza party. 
 
Our president forgot to bring door prizes! He has promised to make up 
for it at our next meeting. 
 
There was a reminder that the club elections are fast approaching. 
They will be held at the November meeting. Please consider running 
for one of these positions. The 4 positions are currently held by: 
President, Kevin; Treasurer, Walter; and two Directors, Dalia and Jim. 
The board meets via Zoom, so you don’t have to leave your home!  
 
The Botanic Garden Lightscape show will once again change our 
parking location for only the December meeting. See below for 
parking information. 
 
Please bring your toys for the Ronald McDonald House Christmas club 
donation to the December meeting. Dalia and her family will deliver 
the gifts for us.  
 



The 2023 Awards ceremony BBQ will be held on April 4th, during our 
regular meeting time. 
 
Our July meeting is probably going to be canceled since it falls on July 
4th. TBA. 
 

Show and Tell: 
 

 
 
Frank H. brought this 1963 Kennedy dollar to share. 
 
 

 
 
Danny brought a Cleopatra Roman Bronze coin. 
 



 
 
The educational program, presented by Kent L., was on Standing 
Liberty Quarters. Kent’s lecture went into the details of grading these 
coins, date rarities, as well as condition rarities. Also, the requirements 
for a “Full Head” designation. 
 
Next club meeting will be November 2, 2023. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:20pm 
 
There were 35 items in the after-meeting auction. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



PARKING INFO FOR THE DECEMBER MEETING: 

Your meeting parking will be located in LOT D (labeled West Entrance) 
on the map. The address for this parking lot is 3408 W Freeway Fort 
Worth, TX 76107. It is the second right turn off of the access road off 
University before you make it to the Montgomery Street Antique Mall 
and we will have a security officer stationed in the parking lot with 
your cars for the duration of the event. The lot had a sign saying 
“Employee Parking”. There are other clubs meeting that night, so you 
might have to wait on the bus, again, come early. There will be club 
members there as early as 6:00pm. Come and visit! 

Since LOT D is on the opposite side of the garden, the gardens will 
provide a shuttle to take you from LOT D to the front entrance of the 
garden center and back to your car at the end of the night.  

 The parking at last year’s meeting worked pretty well. The bus was 
heated. I do recommend planning on being in the parking lot by 
6:30pm so you have time to catch the bus and make it to the meeting 
on time. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


